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ATTENDANCE LEAGUE TABLE 

Class This week’s 

Attendance 

Total number of lates 

this week  

This week’s 

points 

Total points   

Well done  

Hazel and Palm  

100% attendance 

 this week! 

 

 
 

HAZEL 100.00% 2 11 11 

PALM 100.00% 2 11 11 

SYCAMORE 99.40% 1 9 9 

ELM 98.89% 0 8 + 1 9 

CHESTNUT 98.89% 2 8 8 

WILLOW 97.22% 1 6 6 

HAWTHORN 95.40% 2 5 5 

OAK 94.44% 2 4 4 

ASH 92.86% 0 3 + 1 4 

LITTLE ACORNS A.M. 87.50% 0 2 + 1 3 

LITTLE ACORNS P.M. 75.00% 0 1 + 1 2 

Texting Number: 07860030576 
@rednalhillinf 

 HAPPY BIRTHDAY!                        

   Friday  18th December to Thursday 14th January 2016 

        Lily C, Lily B, Isabel, Riley in Little Acorns will be 4    David, Jayden, Chloe and Riley in Elm will be 5  

        Nevaeh in Oak will be 5              Imogen and Joshua in Hazel will be 6                      Oliver in Palm will be 6     

        Ethan, Jayden, Tyler, Destiney in Chestnut will be 7        Carla, Kallie, Tymon and Jacob in Hawthorn will be 7 

               Corey, Tegan and Nikodem in Sycamore will be 7  

SCHOOL TIMES — doors open 8.45am 3.20pm finish 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Monday 4th January—Teacher Training day 

Tuesday 5th January— School open to pupils 8.45a.m.  

Friday 12th February —  Break up for half term 

Monday 22nd February —School opens at 8.45a.m. 
 

This is our new school     

MOTTO  

We hope that all the 

children will fulfil all 

these things whilst at 

our school. 

LOST PROPERTY 
Please check your child has their correct coat.  
We have a reception coat missing. 

RECEPTION 2016 

Parents  should apply for their child’s Reception Class place and 

transfer from Year 2 to Year 3 place by using the online service 

at www.birmingham.gov.uk/schooladmissions by the 15th  

January 2016. If you are unable to apply online forms will be 

available at the School Office. 

OUR SCHOOL VALUES  

honesty, fairness, responsibility, respect, trust, resilience 

You may have noticed our school values now clearly displayed on our 

hall wall. We are focussing on these values to develop strong young 

minds for our children. There are many important values but we have 

reduced them to these 6 to include many aspects in each.  

This half term we are promoting RESPECT which includes using our 

manners and being thoughtful and considerate  of other people’s  

feelings. Assemblies and circle times will promote these messages. 

Any support you can offer at home to consolidate this will help your 

child’s understanding of the importance of this important value.  

Ideas to promote respect:- 

 - Say “Please” and “Thank-you.” 

 - Say “Hello” and “Good morning.” 

 - Open a door to let someone through. 

 - Think of others before ourselves. 

 - Say “Excuse me.” 

 -  Learn about other people’s religious beliefs or lifestyles.   

WELL DONE 

Well done to all those children who returned to school 

this week and remembered their P.E. Kit and Book bag. 

The children know they need all these things  

EVERY SINGLE DAY. 

CONTACT NUMBERS 

If you have had a new mobile for Christmas  

please ensure school has your up to date  

contact number and someone can always be  

contacted for your child. It could be an emergency. 

CONGRATULATIONS ASSEMBLIES  

   Reception                9.00a.m. each Friday 

   Year 1 and Year 2   2.45p.m.  each Friday  


